
 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Mojave Water Agency 

(“Agency”) will hold a public hearing to consider adoption of an ordinance that would increase the 

amount of compensation that directors would be entitled to receive for each day of service rendered 

on behalf of the Agency. 

The hearing will be conducted during a regular meeting of the Agency’s Board of Directors 

held on June 27, 2024 at 9:30 a.m., at the Agency Board room located at 13846 Conference Center 

Drive., Apple Valley, California, and via remote access at Go To Website: 

https://www.gotomeet.me/MojaveWater/mwa-board-room. 

All interested persons are invited to review the proposed ordinance at the Agency’s offices 

located at 13846 Conference Center Drive, Apple Valley, California, at any time during the 

Agency’s regular business hours, and to attend the hearing and submit oral and/or written comments 

to the Agency’s Board of Directors before and/or during the hearing.  The hearing on the proposed 

ordinance may be continued from time to time. 

For more information, you may contact Agency staff by emailing ljones@mojavewater.org 

or by telephone at (760) 946-7002 during regular business hours. 

 

By: Adnan Anabtawi 

 General Manager 
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